

From: Tisdale, Matthew
Sent: 2/22/2012 11:18:32 PM
To: Cherry, Brian K (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)
Cc: Bottorff, Thomas E (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TEB3);
Kim, Ann (Law) (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=AHK4); Hughes,
John (Reg Rel) (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J8HS); Florio, Michel
Peter (MF1@cpuc.ca.gov); Singh, Amrit P
(/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=APS5); Cooper, Shawn
(/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=SEC2); Allen, Meredith
(/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe) [Redacted]
[Redacted] Keane, Dennis
(/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=DMK5); [Redacted]
[Redacted]

Bcc:

Subject: RE: ED Application

Thank you, Brian.

John, I'll be in touch first thing tomorrow with suggestions on timing for a meeting. Cmr Florio's calendar is very full b/w now and Wednesday, but we'll see what we can make work. In the meantime, if you have any more detailed briefing packets or materials explaining the proposal that we can review, please send as soon as practical.

On Feb 22, 2012, at 8:36 PM, "Cherry, Brian K" <BKC7@pge.com> wrote:

Mike and Matt - we will delay filing of the application for one week to give you additional time for a thorough understanding of the proposal. However, we intend to file the Application no later than Thursday, March 1.

Matt - please work with John Hughes to schedule a briefing with Mike no later than next Wednesday.